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Reuss, Vicki A. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: John Beauclair [John.Beauclair@meritcare.com)
Sent:  Tuesday, November 13, 2007 1:59 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: 110 - NIOSH Truck Driver Survey

I have received the information from about the Survey of US Truck Driver Safety and Health. I practice
Occupational Medicine in Fargo ND with Meritcare and have an office near the junction of I 29 which is the main link between
Winnipeg and Kansas City and I 94 which links Seattle and Chicago. Two truck stops (Petro and Flying J) are here and may be

an option for a site for data collection.
If there is a need please let me know.
John Beauclair MD

Meritcare Occupational Health

3838 12th Ave N

Fargo ND 58102

701-234-4739

Rt. 750
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